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24 April 2025 
  
  
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
I hope this letter finds you well. I am writing to share some exciting news regarding our 
school’s reviewed Behaviour and Belonging Policy, which has been developed through a 
comprehensive consultation process involving our pupils, staff, parents, and governors. 
 
At Leavening Community Primary School, we firmly believe in our vision of "Together We 
Can." This ethos underpins everything we do, fostering a collaborative environment where 
everyone feels valued and supported. Our revised Behaviour and Belonging Policy reflects 
this commitment, ensuring that all members of our school community can thrive in an 
atmosphere of respect and kindness. 
 
One of our core values is to "Care, Share and Belong." This value is at the heart of our 
approach to behaviour management. We aim to create a nurturing environment where 
every pupil feels safe and included, allowing them to develop positive relationships and a 
strong sense of belonging. Our new policy outlines clear expectations for behaviour, 
promoting a culture of understanding and support, which we believe will enhance the 
overall experience for all our pupils. 
 
We encourage you to engage with this policy and discuss it with your child. Together, we 
can reinforce the importance of positive behaviour and the impact it has on our school 
community. We are confident that, with your support, we can create a safe and welcoming 
environment where every pupil can flourish. 
 
Thank you for your continued partnership in nurturing our school community. Should you 
have any questions or wish to discuss the policy further, please do not hesitate to get in 
touch. 
 
Warm regards, 
 
Sian Mitchell 
Headteacher 
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